
No.A1314, 25, Deokcheon-ro 152beon-gil, Manan-gu, Anyang-si, Gyeonggi-do, South Korea14084 

Date: 10/14/2024 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road Columbia, 
MD  21046 

Change of ID Request letter  

To Whom It May Concern:  

This change of identification request applies for a new FCC ID: 2A8DXR5000 as established for a currently approved 
device. 

Original FCC ID New FCC ID 
FCC ID: 2ARHHR5000 FCC ID: 2A8DXR5000 
Date of the original grant: 11/30/2022 - 

The equipment is electrically identical.  
The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to be representative of and applicable to the 
equipment bearing the changed identification. 

 Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

 

Contact Name: Eunkyung Koo 
Title: CEO 


